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Sara Wilson - Moolarben Project.

From:  Graham Brown <gbrown@ipstarmail.com.au>
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 2/24/2012 10:55 PM

Subject: Moolarben Project.

Graham Brown.
PO Box 903
Muswellbrook.

NSW 2333.
ghrown@ipstarmail.com.au

Objection to the Moolarben Coal Complex Stage 2 _ Preferred Project Report:
Project No: 08_0135
To Whom It Concerns.

I think this mine should not include the area that is known as The Drip in any mine proposal. It
is of high conservation value and more so specifically in relation to native people of a high
spiritual value. The spiritual value of the Drip is equal to any great chapel church or temple any
where in the world.

It was a mistake for the Government to allow it to be sold off the public estate and this
mistake should be rectified. Nothing less than putting it inside the Goulburn River National
Park is required.

I call on the mine proponent to do this as a precursor to any mining that would damage the
area that surrounds the drip. That area should at least be the original area that was out side
the park and that contained the drip. To not do this is to be in concert with the Government in
theft from the public of this area and the label of vandals in the wanton destruction of the
drip.

Graham Brown.
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